From: Susan Parker
Sent: 09 January 2023 11:18
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>

Subject: Stag Brewery site, Application A 22/0900/0UT and B 22/0902/FUL
Dear Sirs

I enclose a letter commenting on the redevelopment of the former Stag Brewery site in Mortlake
which | believe has not taken into account the existing infrastructure in the area which is already
under huge pressure and unable to cope with today’s local environment. This is my main concern
alongside others as you will see from the letter.

I am not against a development but it needs to be one that takes into due consideration the local
environment, the needs thereof and what can be supported.

With kind regards

Susan Parker
28 Victoria Road
London SW14 8EX



